
Subject: XXIV International Symposium on Morphological Sciences 

 

          
 
July 06th 2015 

 

 

Dear Dr. Shadan Navid 
Tehran, Iran 

 

Thank you for your interest to the XXIV International Symposium on Morphological 

Sciences which will be held in Istanbul University, Faculty of Science, Prof. Dr. Cemil 

Bilsel Congress Hall, Istanbul between 02–06 September, 2015. 

 

Your text titled 

“Determination of Stature from Forearm Length in Medical Students” 

 

has approved by Scientific Committee as an ‘oral text’  for presenting in the symposium.  

Please kindly find the detail about your lecture below. 

Oral presentation details will be announced via congress web page on next days. 

We would like to remind you to make your registration to the Symposium as a 
participant for your text publishing.  

 

Please, do not hesitate to contact us for further information. 

 

Kind Regards 

 

 

Prof. Dr. Erdogan Sendemir 

          Co-President 


